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CONFIRMATION RETREAT 
JANUARY 21, 2018 

 

 

 
Adults and students alike will LOVE Doug’s presentation.  
Don’t miss this great opportunity offered right here at home! 

Retreat begins at 8:30 a.m. at Nielsen Center.  (Mass is also 
available at 7:00 a.m. at St. Mary’s.)  Lunch will be served.  
Retreat will end at approximately 4:00 p.m.   

Registration forms were mailed to Year 1 and Year 2 students.  
To download another copy, visit www.wpstmary.com/ 
confirmation-class/.   

Other students in grades 6 – 8 are also welcome to attend 
with an adult.  Each student in attendance should be 
accompanied by a parent, grandparent or sponsor and each 
participant should be included on the registration form.   

Please submit completed registration forms and checks 
payable to St. Mary’s to the church office by Jan 15.   

FACEBOOK GROUP 
A Facebook group has been set up to 

share information with parents and 

students.  Anyone who would like to join 

the group please send a friend request to 

Lisa Turner Hunke. 

 

LIFE TEEN 

SUMMER 

CAMP 

DAHLONEGA, 

GEORGIA 

July 30 – August 4                for current 8th – 12th graders 

There are 2 seats left for camp this summer.  
Contact Lisa Hunke by Jan 15 to sign up! 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
DEC 1 -- YEAR 2 -- 

Sponsor forms were 

due 

MAR 14 -- Family 

Formation 

JAN 10 -- Family 

Formation 

MAR 18 -- YEAR 2 – 

Confirmation 

Practice 
JAN 21 -- Retreat 

FEB 1 --   

   YEAR 1 – Saint 

   Reports due 

 

   YEAR 2 – Letters to 

   Fr. Steve due 

 

   YEAR 2 – Service  

   hour papers due 

MAR 21 -- 

Confirmation Mass 

 

APRIL 11 -- Family 

Formation 

MAY 9 -- Family 

Formation 
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